
 
  

NEWSLETTER / PRESS RELEASE  
Office of the Chief of Police, Timothy Fagan  

  
Contact:  P.O. Steve Michael  

 Office: (314) 830-6042 Cell: (314) 972-2032 smichael@florissantmo.com  
  

*UPDATE AS OF 3:25 AM 
The vehicle that was stolen with the 2 children in it has been located. The kids 
were in the vehicle and unharmed. They are safe and will be reunited with their 
parents. 
 

POLICE SEEK ASSISTANCE IN LOCATING A STOLEN 
VEHICLE WITH TWO INFANT CHILDREN INSIDE  

  

For Immediate Release: October 21, 2020  
 
  
Florissant MO - Today, at approximately 12:08 am Florissant Police responded to the 

gas station located at 105 Dunn Road for a report of a stolen vehicle with two infant 

children inside.   

  

Officers on scene were told by the father of the two infants that he left his vehicle 

running and unlocked while he went inside the gas station and upon returning to the 

vehicle it was gone.  

  

The vehicle is described as a:  

Black Hyundai Tucson  

Missouri license plate TB8-L5U (see exemplar photo)  



That vehicle was last seen eastbound on Dunn road from the gas station.  

  

Inside the vehicle is a 16 day old Black Male wearing grey one piece pajamas with pink 

and orange on them with a white jacket.  

Also missing is a 10 month old Black female wearing pink Adidas one piece pajamas.  

Both children were in car seats.  

Anyone with information is asked to call the Florissant Police at 314-831-7000  

  

  

  

Exemplar photo below of stolen 2019 Hyundai Tucson   
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